
Feedback on Public Policy Program 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I recently had the opportunity to participate in the [Public 

Policy Program Name] and I wanted to share my feedback regarding my experience. 

Firstly, I would like to commend the program for [specific positive aspect, e.g., "the quality of 

the speakers and the relevance of the topics discussed"]. This truly enhanced my understanding 

of [specific policy area]. 

However, I believe there are areas where the program could improve. For instance, [specific area 

for improvement, e.g., "the session on stakeholder engagement could benefit from more 

interactive components"]. This would help participants engage more deeply with the material. 

Overall, I found the program to be [general impression, e.g., "enlightening and valuable"]. Thank 

you for the opportunity to participate, and for your efforts in shaping such an important initiative. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position/Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


